
MOTION – Councillor John Filion 

 

Re: Planning Staff Consultation with Local Councillors 

 

That the Chief Planner be requested to report to the Planning and Growth Management 

Committee on a protocol for advising the local Councillor with regard to discussions with 

applicants (particularly when such discussions are initiated by staff) in relation to minor 

variance applications following approval of a development, and that the variance 

application for 4917-4975 Yonge Street be referenced in this report. 


